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National grassroots volunteer organization to end gerrymandering says Bill would have
delayed local-level redistricting.

  

  

WASHINGTON, DC - Today,  Governor Tony Evers vetoed AB 369, a bill that would have
delayed until  2023 the implementation of new districts for counties and  municipalities. The bill
passed the state legislature in a party-line  vote last month.

  

“Governor  Evers has taken an important stand against gerrymandering by vetoing AB  369. The
maps drawn ten years ago in Wisconsin were among the most  gerrymandered in the country --
and we continue to see the effects,” said All On The Line Wisconsin State Director Elizabeth
Treviño .

  

“Keeping  the existing maps for another election cycle -- despite new Census data  that
demonstrates the districts no longer have equal numbers of  residents -- would prevent
Wisconsinites from having fair representation  at the county and municipal levels. The
COVID-19 pandemic and 2020  Census data delay should not be used as a pretext to delay
redistricting  at any level,” Treviño continued.
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All On The Line
 All On The Line is on a mission to end gerrymandering because it  contributes to the
polarization and dysfunction in our political system.  Since launching in 2019, we’ve built a
grassroots volunteer  organization ahead of the 2021 redistricting process. This work includes 
launching Redistricting U, a national, in-person training program  designed to give individuals
the knowledge, skills, and tools to take  action on redistricting, a program that is now offered
virtually. All On  The Line is the grassroots campaign of the National Redistricting  Action Fund,
a 501(c)(4) affiliate of the National Democratic  Redistricting Committee. For more information
please visit: https://w
ww.allontheline.org/
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https://democraticredistricting.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b8359c01723c0afaadaef0740&amp;id=d27ff35d53&amp;e=945dceb3c3
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